
 

Year 2, Summer 2 2025 Newsletter 
 

Here is information about what is happening in Year 2 this half term. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 
 

Please ensure that ALL uniform is named. 
 

PE: This half term, PE is on a Tuesday and a Wednesday. Children should come to school in their full PE kit 

and wearing suitable footwear. Earrings are NOT to be worn on PE days.  

Reading books: Reading books will be sent out on a Friday and should be brought into school each day so 

that we can read with your child in school. 

Water bottles:  Please make sure your child brings a named water bottle to school every day. The bottle 

should contain water and not juice please.  

Homework: Spellings and homework will be shared every Friday. Spellings should be learnt for a short 

test the following Friday. Homework should be returned by Thursday please. 

Sunscreen and Hats: As the weather is warmer, it may be necessary for your child to have sunscreen 

applied and for them to bring a sun hat.  

Term dates: Monday 2nd June to Thursday 17th July 

Class trips: Non planned for this half term 

Dates for your diary:                

Sports Day – Friday 6th June 

Year 2 Mass (in school) – Wednesday 18th June 

(Please see the school newsletter for additional dates). 

Special dates: 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ – Thursday 19th June 

The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus – Friday 27th June 

Saints Peter and Paul, Apostles – Sunday 29th June                                                                                                                                   


